
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
August 13, 2014 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the General Committee of the City of Mississauga will be 
considering a report on Wednesday, September 3, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. dealing with the 
proposed closure and surplus declaration, for the purpose of sale to Dunrise 
Development Inc., of part of Second Line West, in the vicinity of Second Line West 
and Derry Road West, composed of approximately 861.90 square metres (9,277.40 
square feet) of land, legally described as Part of Lot 12, Concession 2 W.H.S., 
Geographic Township of Toronto, County of Peel, established as part of Second 
Line West by The Corporation of the Town of Mississauga By-law 9995, registered 
as Instrument VS219870, designated as Parts 2, 4, 5, 7, 8, 10, 11, 13 and 14 on Plan 
43R-35891, pursuant to Sections 9, 10 and 11 of the Ontario Municipal Act, 2001, 
S.O. 2001, Chapter 25 as amended.  Any submission in respect of this proposed road 
closure and surplus declaration will be heard by the General Committee at its 
meeting on Wednesday, September 3, 2014.  If General Committee approves the 
road closure, the enacting by-law will be considered by the Council of The 
Corporation of the City of Mississauga at its meeting on Wednesday, September 10, 
2014 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Any person wishing to object to this proposed partial road closure and surplus 
declaration is required to submit the reason for the objection in writing by Friday, 
August 23, 2014 to: 

 
Office of the City Clerk 
The Corporation of the 

City of Mississauga 
300 City Centre Drive, 

Mississauga Ontario L5B 3C1 
Attention:  Sacha Smith, Legislative Coordinator 

sacha.smith@mississauga.ca 
 
 

Any person requiring further details, please contact Sam Primomo, Project Leader, 
Realty Services at 905-615-3200 ext. 5440. 


